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Nga Pirihimana o Aotearoa

11 March 2021

Lobby New Zealand
fyi-request-14616-1f01217c@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Lobby New Zealand,

Request for Information: IR-01-21-3691

Thank you for your email dated 5 February 2021 requesting information regarding funding
to the Police Association. You requested:

1. Whether public funding is supplied to the Police Association or not.

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 and |
enclose the following information:

No public funds are supplied to the Police Association by New Zealand Police.

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982 to ask the Ombudsman
to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours Sincerely,

Kaye Ryan
Executive Director — People Operations

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Telephone: 04 474 9499. 04 498 4700. www.police.govt.nz



